May 23, 2003

Mr. Martin Dansky,

We want to thank you for your interest in the Just for Laughs Visual Art Contest.
However, we regret to inform you that you not have been chosen as a finalist for 2003.

This year we received an incredible number of applications and the decisions were very
difficult. Wishing you success in your future endeavors, we hope that you will participate
again next year.

Best regards, %

Luce Rozon
André Pérusse
Artistic Codirectors
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